
Newsletter week ending 10th September

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

Welcome Back!
A very warm welcome to all of our Gorse Hill families, whether you are new 
to our school or returning after the break. It is wonderful to have the school 
full of children once again and we would like to thank you for your support 
with the various changes we have made for the start of the academic year. 
The children have been fantastic this week- we look forward to having a 
more normal school year! 

Sports Club News!
We are so pleased that we can finally 
offer sports clubs again to our pupils. 
Mr O’Neill will be running three 
sports clubs starting next week:
Tues 8:15am: KS2 BOYS Football
Wed 8:15am: KS2 Handball
Thurs 8:15am: KS2 GIRLS Football
Please arrive promptly and enter the 
Mugga pitch via the school gate on 
Cavendish Road

Year 2 have made a fantastic start 
to their Power Maths lessons this 
week. They have been focusing 
on finding the 10s ad 1s in a 2-
digit number. They have knocked 
Miss O’Neill’s socks off with their 
place value knowledge.

Class 2 have settled in well and seem 
really happy with their new 
classroom. The playdough and arts 
and craft area have been a huge hit! 
This week we have been exploring 
learning all about the Numberblocks!



Class 12 have been working very 
hard starting their art project for 
the Queen’s Jubilee

Class 8, have been busy travelling 
back in time learning about the 
Stone Age and using a timeline to 
examine different periods of time. 
Class 8 have also been looking at 
how different artists have created 
artwork of the Queen and have 
discuss what they like about this 
particular artwork.

In Class 3, Miss Baker has been 
very impressed with how the 
children have adapted to a new 
routines so quickly. The children 
have had lots of discussions about 
rules, behavior and expectations. 
All of the children know about 
what being a good friend is. 

Year 6, have been introduced to 
the artwork by Hunderwasser. 
The children looked at a collection 
of Hunderwasser’s artwork and 
selected a piece to inspire their 
own mark-making, colour mixing 
and drawing. 

Virtual Meet the Teacher
Next week we will be hosting 
virtual Meet The Teacher events 
at 3:30pm and 4:15pm via zoom. 
Look out for details from your 
child’s class teacher.


